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Health Care Rates will be changing for the non-Medicare health plans effective 9/1/15.  Please refer to the 
chart for rates effective 9/1/15 through 6/30/16.   
 

State Share (the amount the State pays) Percentages: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Health Care Rates: non-Medicare Health Plans for SEPP Retirees 
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If you have any questions or need clarification, please contact the Benefits Section at the Office of Pensions 
at 302-739-4208 or 1-800-722-7300. 


